
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

15 June 2015 16:15 
flHRHHHHP® bba.org. uk' 
RE: Meeting request ] 12-13 Oct ļ BBA Bank Chairmen Delegation 

Dearļ  

I am pleased to inform you that President Juncker will be available for a meeting with Sir Wicks on 12 October at 
16.00. 
M rs Paulina Dejmek-Hack is the Member of Cabinet responsible for the meeting. 

Kind regards. 

Assistant to Paulina Dejmek Hack, 
Member of Cabinet 
Cabinet of the President 

European Commission 
BERL 13/116 
Rue de la Loi, 200 
B-1049 Bruxelles 
+32 2 29^^· 

Į;(5)ec.europa.eu 

From Γmailto Я1^ИЩ1|ршд)ЬЬа .org .ukļ 
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 3:42 PM 
то: PBHÉHBCCAB-JUNCKER) 
Subject: Meeting request ¡ 12-13 Oct ļ BBA Bank Chairmen Delegation 

DearţHBHR 

I hope this email finds you well. I tried to reach you by phone but unfortunately you 
weren't available. 

On 19 March our Chairman, Sir Nigel Wicks, sent the attached letter to President 
Juncker, kindly requesting a meeting on 12 or 13 October with himself and 6 
Chairman of the major UK banks. Indeed supplementary to the letter we have since 
confirmed the attendance of the Barclays Chairman. 

We would of course be delighted if such a meeting could be arranged. Would you be 
able to update me as to the progress of this request? 

Thank you, and with best wishes, 

ι 
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Head of EU Affairs 

The voice of banking 

Τ 020 7216 8809 Į M 07525 411778 
Ep——¿@bba.orq.uk 
Wwww.bba.orq.uk 
Pinners Hall, 105-108 Old Broad Street, London, EC2N 1EX 

Have all the banking news you need sent to you each weekday morning by 
signing up for BBA Brief, our free daily digest. 

Privileged/Confidential information may be contained in this email and is intended only for the use of the addressee. If you 
are not the addressee, you may not copy, forward, disclose or otherwise use the information. If you receive this email by 
mistake, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your computer. 

Any opinions expressed in this message and/or attachments are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of 
the BBA, BBA Enterprises Ltd or BBA Trent Ltd. Neither the BBA, BBA Enterprises Ltd nor BBA Trent Ltd accept 
responsibility for changes made to this message after it was sent, as Internet communications are not secure. Replies to this 
email may be monitored by the BBA, BBA Enterprises Ltd or BBA Trent Ltd for operational or business reasons. Nothing in 
this email may be deemed to constitute a contract, either explicit or implicit. No person at the BBA or BBAE is authorised to 
enter into contracts by email. 

Although this email and attachments are believed to be free of any virus it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that 
they are virus free. No responsibility is accepted by the BBA, BBA Enterprises Ltd or BBA Trent Ltd for any loss or damage 
arising in any way from receipt or use thereof. 

BBA Enterprises Ltd is a limited company registered in England and Wales, Registered number: 3162894, Registered office: 
Pinners Hall, 105-108 Old Broad Street, London EC2N 1EX. BBA Trent Ltd is a limited company registered in England and 
Wales, Registered number: 7064847, Registered office: Pinners Hall, 105-108 Old Broad Street, London EC2N 1EX. 

Visit our website: www-bba.org.uk 
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